
Friday 9th May 2025 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Another busy week for the Ducks: the children have enjoyed dinosaur races, dinosaur parades 

and footprint painting. Through these activities, we have been learning to use ordinal numbers 

and we will continue to reinforce this next week. 

The children were all very sensible during the school photos and were complimented by the 

photographer about their behaviour. We look forward to seeing the results! At Forest School, 

the children loved running around, creating magic wands with pipe cleaners and sticks, adding 

things they found in the woods before using them to cast spells on each other!  

 

Next week:  

 

Literacy: Next week we will use our writing skills to annotate dinosaur stories and drawings and 

our phonics knowledge to sound out various words, as well as recounting our own individual stories 

to be scribed by us.  

Maths: We will continue to discuss ordinal numbers to consolidate this knowledge. We will also 

be introducing the idea of ’time’, looking at clocks and beginning to discuss how we tell the time. 

Understanding of the World: Our dinosaur topic continues and we will be working with the 

children to create a dinosaur timeline, plotting our favourite dinosaurs on it and looking at how 

the environment changed along with the dinosaurs.  

Arts and Crafts: We will be producing our new piece of art for our art book, looking at Basquiat’s 

famous Dinosaur painting, producing a mixed media image.  

Snack: sweetcorn & peas, satsumas, cucumbers, bananas, peaches. 

 

Notices: 

 

Plese contact Clare Frost to make an appointment for your parent teacher meeting during the 

week of 19th May or to book into the Breathe magic session on Monday 12th May. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Miss Georgina and Miss Sarah 


